
WELCOME 

Dear 
 Welcome to our practice! We are pleased and excited to be meeting with 

you today. New patients are very special to us and we know your experience 
with our practice today and in the future will reflect this. 
 

Our new patient comprehensive examination does require an unusual 
amount of time, but we feel that it is worth the investment. It is important to 
us that you are well informed about your oral health and that we also have the 
opportunity to gather as much information as necessary to make an accurate 
diagnosis. This will allow us to put our heads together to select the best 
suitable treatment plan for you. 
 

We know that this appointment will be as educational for you as it always is 
for us. Our staff is well qualified to help answer any questions you may have 
regarding our practice philosophy and our office and financial/insurance 
matters. Please do not hesitate to ask us about any concerns or questions. 
 

Thank you for this opportunity to get to know you and to be of service to 
you. We know that this will be the beginning of a long and mutually rewarding 
relationship for both you and our dental team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 Dr. Sathvik Begur Seshadri,  Dr. Shikha Chopra & Team 


